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COOS BAY FIRE & RESCUE

Christmas Tree Pick Up

On Saturday, January 5, 2013, the Coos Bay Fire Department will be picking up Christmas trees throughout the City.  Each year in an effort to remove dangerous trees from homes and businesses, the Fire Department picks up the trees and disposes of them. 

This year the Fire Department will be starting at 9:00 a.m. on Saturday, January 5th.  Please have your tree by the street at that time, and the Fire Department members will pick it up for you.  It is not necessary to call the Fire Department as all trees left out will be picked up.

The Fire Department is requesting a canned food donation to be left with the tree.  All donations will be given to a local food bank.  

For additional information contact the Coos Bay Fire Department at 541-269-1191.
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